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	Nursery

	This week in Nursery the children have been collecting leaves of different shapes and sizes so they can print with them. The children really enjoyed the printing activity as they got to choose their own leaf and colour to print with. Also this week the children have been singing number rhymes about Autumn. They particularly enjoyed "5 Little Leaves....." where they tried really hard to use their fingers to count backwards. Mrs Wallace, Mrs Green and Mrs King would like to say a big "THANK YOU" to all of the children for following the rules when in the Outdoor Education Area.

	Reception

	
	This week we have been thinking about our own families and why they are special to us. All the children have painted a special person and explained why. In numeracy we have been counting autumn objects. We have reinforced that children need to line up the objects and say number names as they touch count the objects. We have introduced estimating and the children have had a really good try at guessing how many autumn objects were in a box. In phonics we have been teaching the children to read words with the sounds that they have learnt so far.

	Year 1

	1
	This week in Literacy we have continued with our Goldilocks and the Three Bears topic. The children tried really hard to use their sounds to read party invitations and had a go at writing invitations from Goldilocks to the Three Bears. In Numeracy, we have been enjoying practising counting to 100 in twos, fives and tens. The children have been learning a song about shapes and in lessons they have been able to label different 2D shapes and write about their properties.  In Science, the children learnt all about the five senses. They were able to feel, smell, hear, look and taste different objects which were passed around the circle. Homework and reading diaries will be given out every Friday and are due back into school the following Thursday. Please support your child with their Homework and Reading and please leave a comment in their reading diary. The children are starting to improve their changing skills in PE. However, it would be really useful if they can practise getting changed at home, in order to be quicker and more independent. Well done to 1O for winning Miss Kenny's ‘getting changed for PE quickest competition’! As a reward they got to play some exciting PE games. Every Monday we will be doing Outdoor Education, so please bring in a pair of Wellington boots for your child. Well done Year 1.

	Year 2

	2A
	This week, Year 2 has been looking at writing a diary entry having used our Jack and the Beanstalk immersion day as an introduction to writing diaries properly. Maths had us focusing on the tricky skill of missing number problems and using fact families and the associated inversions as a way of solving them. In IPC, we are still learning about the Great Fire of London which has now led us onto Geography by looking at capital cities of the United Kingdom and discussing what makes them 'the capital'. You are doing really well, 2A. Keep up the hard work!

	2I
	In 2I this week, we have looked at how forces can change the appearance of an object. We explored different objects, tested them and recorded whether they could stretch, bend, twist or squash. 

In literacy the children have been using adjectives to describe nouns. They were given different nouns phrases and came up with their own adjectives to expand the sentence. In Numeracy the children have been exploring fact families and the inverse. The children have worked really hard to solve missing number problems. Well done.

	2K
	In 2K this week we have been busy learning about the different capital cities of United Kingdom. The children were given opportunities to explore atlases and various maps of England. In literacy the children have been fantastic as expanding nouns. They were given different nouns and they then described these nouns using more than one adjective! Excellent work everyone. In Numeracy the children have been exploring fact families and the inverse. The children have been super mathematicians and worked really hard in maths.
 

	
	



	                                                                                                              Year 3

	3G
	This week in Literacy we have made our very own stone soup using traditional Stone Age ingredients. After making our soup, we then wrote a set of instructions including multi-clause sentences .In Numeracy, we have been focusing on multi-step word problems related to the Stone Age.  The children have worked really hard to understand the difficult steps required. In IPC, we have enjoyed learning about the Bronze Age and how they lived.

	         3B
	What a great week it has been for 3B! In our literacy sessions we have been making tasty stone soups and sets of instructions to go with them. This was a great way to end our Stone Age topic, as we now are on a journey into the Bronze Age. In numeracy, we have been looking at solving different types of problems. The children have been working hard with their place value and looking at the inverse operation! We still have our geologist hats on in science! As a class we have learnt about the different types of rocks and the names for them. Another fantastic week for 3B.

	               3K

	This week in 3K we have worked really hard! In Maths we have been looking at multi-step word problems and using the inverse operation to solve problems. In Literacy we have been identifying the features of instructions and writing our own. IPC lessons have focused on The Bronze Age and how it is different to The Stone Age. Also this week, 3K won the PE changing challenge. We were the fastest class to get changed for PE every week! Well done 3K .Special mention to Eliza for great progress and determination in her swimming lessons. Great work 3K! 


	                                                                                          Year 4
        4D
        4N
       4P
This week in 4D we have started using column addition and subtraction in numeracy. In literacy, we have started planning a leaflet to persuade our teacher to visit Rome. During IPC, we have begun looking at co-ordinates and how we can use them to locate points of interest.                                                                                                                                              In Literacy, we have been looking at persuasive language in preparation for writing our own Roman tourist leaflet. We have learnt how to use comparative and superlative adjectives, rhetorical questions and modal verbs. We also created our own adverts and performed them in front of the class. During our Numeracy lessons, we continued to explore place value in more depth, learning to round numbers to the nearest 10 and 100. Towards the end of the week, we looked at Roman numerals and we were able to convert and compare them. During our IPC lessons, we continued to look at the Romans. We studied Roman shields and explored what the symbols meant before creating our own designs.                                                                                                                                                                            4P have been fantastically using the features of persuasive texts. We used these features to persuade the class to buy classroom objects! In numeracy, we have been challenging ourselves to use different methods for addition and subtraction. In Science, we have begun our first experiment to find out which liquids are unhealthy for our teeth.


	Year 5

	5A
	In Literacy this week, 5A have been continuing to create their own explanation texts and have practised writing how, why, introduction and conclusion paragraphs. They have been focusing on using subordination and modal verbs in their writing. In Numeracy, we have been looking at the topic of negative numbers and the children have been finding the difference between a positive and a negative number, as well as looking at them in the context of temperature. In IPC, we have used an atlas to identify the continents of the world and countries that are located within them. 

	5D
	5D has had an amazing week! In Numeracy, we have been working with negative numbers. In Literacy we have been looking at the features of an explanation text, and have started to plan our own about how to catch a dragon. In IPC we have been learning about continents and countries, looking at their human and physical characteristics. Superb work 5D.Keep it up.

	5S
	This week in 5S we have been preparing to write our explanation texts, based on our class text ‘How To Train Your Dragon.’ In maths, we have been working hard to solve problems that use negative numbers. In IPC, we have been learning how to read an atlas and identifying the continents on Earth. Well done 5S!

	Year 6

	             6S
	This week, Year 6 have had the tricky task of learning the difficult method of long division. Well done for persevering and keep practising! In literacy, we have finalised our eerie personification poems based on the jungle in Kensuke's Kingdom.

	             6R
	This week in 6R we have been learning all about the vital organs in the human body and the systems they are involved in. In numeracy we have been working hard on long division problems and in literacy we have been writing our own poems! As well as this, we have been continuing to study the Mayans in IPC, looking at how their communities were structured and relating this to the communities we live in.

	               6N
	This week in 6N the children have been editing and improving their personification poems. In numeracy we have been learning how to apply the long division method whilst also applying this to reasoning questions. A great week!
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DORRINGTON ACADEMY


Head Teacher; Miss L Barratt


www.dorringtonprimary.co.uk 	Tel: 0121 464 5330 


Fax: 0121 464 7904
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DORRINGTON DIARY - Dates for your Diary





    


                 Week commencing Monday 16th October – Black History Week





                                   Monday 16th October - Parents’ Evening


                                                         


                                          Friday 20th October – Pink Day


                                    Wear pink and bring in £1 for charity





                          Friday 20th October – School closes for half term


                                    Monday 30th October – School opens 





                           Friday 3rd November – Individual photographs


                                                   Letter to follow





                    Friday 8th November – Open Day for the 2018 intake of 


                                      Reception children. School open all day








Playground Equipment





In the interest of health and safety, please DO NOT allow your children to use the playground equipment before and after school. 


Thank you for your cooperation.


                              












































Unicef Article: 28


ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY FOR WEEK ENDING 29th September 2017


          This week the top classes for Attendance and Punctuality were as follows:


Attendance�
�
�
�
�
�
�
KS1�
        1O/2A�
    97.33%�
KS2�
6N�
98.67%�
�
REC�
RJ�
    90.33%�
Year 3�
3B�
98.33%�
�
Year 1�
1O�
    97.33%�
Year 4�
4N/4P�
98.00%�
�
Year 2�
2A�
    97.33%�
Year 5�
5A�
98.00%�
�
�
�
�
Year 6�
6N�
98.67%�
�
Punctuality�
�
�
�
�
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�
KS1 Winners�
2I/2K�
0 LATES�
KS2 Winners�
4P�
0 LATES�
�
KS1 Most Lates�
RC/IO�
4 LATES�
KS2 Most Lates�
5D/6R�
7 LATES�
�
�
�
�
�
�
�
�
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YEAR GROUP NEWS





Unicef Articles: 12, 28, 29, 31








YEAR GROUP NEWS





MESSAGE TO ALL PARENTS





If you would like your child to walk home on their own, please ensure that you put it in writing and hand to the School Office.





If you change your Telephone Numbers or any other details please remember to let the school office know.





V-tech watches and Fidget Spinners are prohibited in school and will be confiscated.








BREAKFAST CLUB


�Reminder to parents, Breakfast Club finishes at 8:50am. Can we remind all parents that Breakfast Club opens in the hall from 8.30am. Please do not bring your child to school before this time. The club is for children to purchase and eat breakfast. We cannot supervise children in the club who are not eating.�Thank you.





NURSERY PLACES 2017





If your child was born between 01 September 2013 and 31 August 2014, Nursery places are still available. Please contact the school office.








                                            £1 COINS


 From Monday, we would be grateful if you would NOT send in any old £1 coins. Thank you for your cooperation                 





Unicef Articles: 3, 18
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“Together we are stronger"








